
Dear Resident: 

Housing and Residential Life is excited to announce that starting Fall 2019, each resident hall room will 
come with a microfridge* installed.  The microfridge is provided at no additional cost to 
students.  Students will no longer be permitted to bring their own refrigerators or microwaves.  

Why this change?  

http://web.csulb.edu/divisions/students/housing/documents/Student_Handbook.pdf

